
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
April 12, 2018    
 
Honorable Rob Young 
City of Corning 
P.O. Box 538 
Corning, AR 72422 
 
RE: NPDES Permit AR0033979 
 Corrective Action Plan (CAP) 
 
Mayor Young: 
 
The Department has received your Proposed Revised Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated April 
5, 2018. Any change in the proposed schedule must be reported to ADEQ for preapproval. The 
Department requires a bi-monthly progress report to be submitted to ADEQ by the 15th of the 
following month until completion of the CAP. Upon completion of the CAP, a final report from 
your Professional Engineer shall be submitted to ADEQ certifying that the facility is in 
compliance with the requirements of your permit. At this time ADEQ request the Corrective 
Action Plan be immediately implemented.   
 
Failure to fully execute the CAP and come into compliance with the terms of your permit may 
result in ADEQ pursuing formal enforcement action. Such action will include but may not be 
limited to the assessment of a civil penalty. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0667 or via e-mail at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 
 
 


